Rees, Gail

From: Howell, Morgan P

Sent: 24 April 2018 17:07

To: developer.services@dwrcymru.com

Subject: Your ref PLA0030925- Barry Port Biomass Plant, David Davies Road, Barry
FAO Sion Jones,

| write with respect to the above mentioned application and your comments dated 14" November 2017, our
reference 2017/1080/FUL.

In your previous comments you did outline that Welsh water offer no comments on the application to vary
conditions 5 and 19 subject to maintaining drainage related conditions on any new consent granted for the
development, namely conditions 13, 14, & 27. But indicate that you may want to comment further if the
application is altered.

| wanted to make you aware that in view of the application being a variation of the original permission, details
of the sustainable drainage conditions attached to the original permission (2015/00031/0UT) have now been
included with the application for consideration rather than conditioning the details again. As such, the Council
drainage engineers are in discussion with the applicant regarding the scheme submitted but | wanted to update
you in this regard so that Welsh Water may consider the applicant’s scheme and provide observations if you
wish to do so.

If you have any queries then please contact me,

Kind regards

Morgan Howell

Senior Planner (Development Control) / Uwch Gynllunydd
Regeneration and Planning / Adfywio a Chynllunio

Vale of Glamorgan Council / Cyngor Bro Morgannwg

tel / ffon: 01446 704743

mob / sym:

e-mail / e-bost: MPHowell@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk

Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.
Ystyriwch yr amgylchedd. Peidiwch ag argraffu'r neges hon oni bai fod gwir angen.

Visit our Website at www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk
Ewch i'n gwefan yn www.bromorgannwg.gov.uk

Find us on Facebook / Cewch ddod o hyd i ni ar Facebook
Follow us on Twitter / Dilynwch ni ar Twitter

Correspondence is welcomed in Welsh or English / Croesewir Gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg neu yn Saesneg.



